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Welcome to the first edition of Over the Net, the new Table Tennis England members’ newsletter.

While we have many roles and responsibilities as a governing body, we are primarily a membership
organisation — and communicating with you, our members, will always be foremost in our minds.

This new-style topical email will be sent on a monthly basis and | will also be sending you a Chairman’s
newsletter every quarter with an overview of our longer-term plans.

We are also launching a new series of dedicated email communications covering all areas of table tennis —
including clubs, schools, coaching, social table tennis and governance. Some of these will be monthly and some
quarterly and, in the next few weeks, you will have the opportunity to tell us which of these you would like to
receive, so we can keep you up-to-date with the news which is most relevant to you.

We hope you enjoy our new communications — as ever, we welcome your views and feedback!

Sandra Deaton — February 4, 2016
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